Red River Exhibition Report:

The Red River Exhibition remains committed to the horse industry not only thru supporting the Manitoba Hunter Jumper Association but also new ventures with Barrel Racing and the new standardbred racetrack located on their grounds.   These new ventures help solidify horses as part of the vision of Red River Ex and their future on the grounds.  Hermann Schweizer(current rrex board member) and myself are in talks with them  about current maintenance needed on the show grounds to help our horse shows.  
